
Dear Craft Vendor

The Mineola Chamber of Commerce is once again sponsoring the “Mineola Street Fair”. It will take place on Sunday,

September 14th from 11am-6pm (rain date Sunday, October 5th). The location of the Fair will be Main Street, Second

Street and two blocks of Mineola Boulevard. We are working with The Village of Mineola and closing these streets to 

provide a safe, fun environment for all who attend. 

Businesses in the area will be setting up in front of their respective locations on the sidewalk and/or street. Craft vendors

will be directly on the street with a 10’x12’ spot. There will be a $100 participation charge. We ask that you supply your

own tables, tent and chairs.

To attract attendance, there will be musical entertainment throughout the day as well as many activities for the children,

food from our many local restaurants and other exciting events. 

Directions: From Jericho Tpke. turn south onto Willis Ave go approx. 6 blocks make right onto second 

street go ½ block make left into parking lot. There will be a registration table in the parking lot.

If you would like to share in this exciting day please complete the form below and mail it with your $100 payment

payable to The Mineola Chamber of Commerce, PO Box 62, Mineola, NY 11501.

If you have any questions please call Steve at Willis Hobbies 516-746-3944.

Bill Greene

President - The Mineola Chamber of Commerce

Name _____________________________________________________________________________________

Address ___________________________________________________________________________________

Phone _______________________________________ Email _______________________________________

Type of Merchandise sold ___________________________________________________________________

Number of spots at $100 each _________________________________________________________________


